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RE: Final report for DSCESU Cooperative Agreement No. CA-1248-00-002; Sensitivity of Semi-Arid Southwestern Forests to Climate-Induced Disturbances: Fire History in Northern New Mexico.

Dear Craig,

Attached is the final report for the cooperative agreement for the project. Please let me know if it is acceptable. The results are rather interesting and I believe that there are some potentially rich avenues to pursue that are highlighted it the end of the text. Your comments are always welcome and I hope we may find a way to follow on with some more work in the area.

Chris Baisan

